
No Waste in Our Water!
Glastonbury takes great pride in its parks and open 
spaces, proximity to the CT River, and availability of 
water sources for recreation. When pet waste enters 

our storm drains, it travels directly into our streams and 
rivers and adversely impacts fish species and recreation.

As a pet owner, please do your part to maintain the 
beauty of our community by following these simple rules 

that help prevent stormwater pollution:

ALWAYS

•	 Bring a pet waste disposal bag with you 
when you take your pet out 

•	 Dispose of pet waste/disposal bags in 
trash barrels

NEVER

•	 Dispose of pet waste/bags in storm 
drains or sewers

Learn more at www.glastonbury-ct.gov/stormwater.
Thank you for doing your part!


